Crawford ISD

School Health Advisory Council

Meeting 2/22/23

A meeting of the Crawford ISD SHAC was held February 22, 2023 at the Elementary School. Present were Marilyn Judy, Jackie Hejl, and Kristi Murphy. All other members joined virtually.

Marilyn Judy called the meeting to order. Old business of CISD CPR readiness was discussed. Jackie shared that the Juniors and Seniors completed classes on hands on Adult CPR. The Freshmen and Sophomores will complete CPR classes later in the Spring. Stop the Bleed kits have been ordered for the buses. Dr. Hall will include bus drivers in the CPR classes this Fall.

Several local school districts have proposed going to a four-day school week, so the SHAC discussed it. Marilyn shared observations from a teacher that is currently working this schedule. Pros included most faculty loved working four days a week and fewer substitutes were needed. Cons included longer classes as well as the longer school day with "no down time." Parents that worked five-day weeks had to find extra day care, and older children were at home more with no supervision. It is harder on inexperienced teachers since they had fewer days with which to work. The SHAC made no recommendations on this topic.

Another meeting will be held at a future date.

Jackie Hejl made a motion to adjourn, Kristi Murphy seconded. Marilyn Judy adjourned the meeting.

Minutes submitted by Jackie Hejl RN